
Subject: File your 2020-21 FAFSA now: Federal CRRSAA funding may be available! 
 
IUP has recently received funding from the U.S. Department of Education (USDE) under the CRRSAA Act 
(Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act).  
 
It appears that you may be eligible to qualify for a CRRSAA funding because you are a U.S. citizen or 
eligible non-citizen, enrolled in at least one class in a financial aid eligible degree or certificate program 
during the spring semester.   However, we have not yet received your 2020-21 Free Application for 
Federal Student Aid (FAFSA).   
 
Funds are limited, but if you complete your 2020-21 FAFSA online at https://studentaid.gov  on or 
before March 17, 2021, we will gladly review your eligibility for these funds.  Please note: While we 
cannot guarantee you will receive a grant, CRRSAA funds will be awarded until funds have been 
exhausted 
 
IMPORTANT:  When you log into the FAFSA, please make sure that you select the 2020-2021 
application. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact our office at either financial-aid@iup.edu or 724-357-
2218.  More information regarding federal CRRSAA grants can be found online at 
https://www.iup.edu/news-events/coronavirus-information/financial-information/coronavirus-
response-and-relief-supplemental-appropriations-act/ 
 


